To Whom It May Concern,
| am writing to recommend Justin Pohl for an architectural position in your firm.

Justin has worked with the 505Design team for the last 7 years. He’s a graduate of K-State and has great
computer and technical skills. We enjoyed working with Justin and appreciated his ability to focus and
complete tasks with great speed and accuracy. He knows his digital tools and is able to pivot between
programs and be amazingly productive.

While at 505, Justin worked on a wide variety of project types including enclosed retail projects, open air
retail projects, mixed use projects, other commercial and residential projects. He also worked on
environmental graphic, hardscape, public space, and interior design projects.

Justin is very focused and has a wide range of digital experiences and knowledge. He works well with
teams, takes direction well, and asks the right questions. He is creative, curious, collaborative, and

always produces quality work.

Justin would be a welcome addition to any architectural design team.

Regards,
Nick Igel
Partner
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